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1 March 2023 Circular 3/2023  

Dear Parents 

 

Term 1 is flying fast and today is the official last day of summer. It is already a bit chilli in the mornings, please 

allow your child to wear a school jersey.  

 

We struggle with learners who constantly lose or misplace their belongings. We teach learners to put their 

belongings back into their school bags, and still, they leave socks, shoes, jerseys, lunchboxes, water bottles, 

etc behind. Please teach your child to look after their stuff.  

 

ASSESSMENTS AND TEST SERIES 

Learners in Grade R – 3 learners do continuous assessments. If learners are frequently absent, they struggle 

to catch up and cannot do their best when being assessed. Please assist us in this regard as the 

absenteeism’s are a great concern. A medical certificate must be submitted when a learner is absent and 

missed an assessment.    

 

Learners in Grade 4 and 5 learners must submit a medical certificate when absent. These learners write the 

assessment on a specific day and if they miss it, they will receive a zero for the test. No exceptions.   

 

MONTHLY INSTALLMENTS AND CORRECT ACCOUNT REFERENCE 

If your account is still in arrears, please settle it today. New accounts will be sent home today reflecting the 

amount due on 1 March. Parents are still using the incorrect reference number. Please make sure you use 

the correct reference number when making any payments, it is highlighted on your account today. Example:

 
 

SCHEDULED FUN DAY 

On the events calendar posted on the school group in January, you will note we had a tentative Haakies 

Summer Fest scheduled for 4 March. This event will be postponed to term 3. More information will follow 

during term 2. 

 

PHOTO DAY 

Our annual photo day is scheduled for 10 March 2023. Please check your child’s bag for the information 

letter. 

 

UPCOMING SCHOOL HOLIDAY 

Please note the upcoming long weekend just before the school holiday starts. 20 March 2023 is a special 

school holiday and 21 March 2023 is Human Rights Day. Therefore, we will be closed on these days. School 

closes for the school holiday on 24 March 2023 at 10:00, and we will reopen on 12 April 2023.  

 

You are welcome to contact us on 012 561 3007 if you have any questions.  

 

Kind regards 

 
Ronél Crause  

Director: Haakdoorn Academy 
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